
November 2024 Classroom Newsletter

News From 4A
"I praise You because I am fearfully and wonderfully made; Your works are wonderful, I know that full

well." Psalm 139:14

This past month has been a beautiful time of connection
and getting to know one another as we build our classroom
community. It is so encouraging to see these students
striving to learn, grow, improve, extend their knowledge and
encourage others as we explore what God has in store.
We have so much to look forward to in this year ahead.
I’ve been blessed with the most amazing group of children
to work with this year.
In Language Arts, we are well into our novel study and
will be completing the Readers Workshop this month. We
have learned so much about getting the most out of our
books. We continue to practice paragraph structure and
identifying important words to include in our writing.
We will be finishing up our add/subtract Unit in Math later
this month. Although regular practice of basic facts (+-x)
happens in class, it is a valuable practice at home too Our
knowledge of decimals, place value and rounding will carry
over into this unit as well, so extra practice is helpful.
In Science we are beginning a new unit on Space which
will take us all the way until Christmas.
We are continuing our study of the different regions of
Canada in Social Studies. We will begin a research project
in December.
I hope you have a wonderful and refreshing break and I
look forward to meeting with you at Parent Teacher
Interviews.

Upcoming Dates:

November
6: Early Dismissal
8: Remembrance Day Chapel 10:45am
11-15: Fall Break (no classes)
22: Hot Lunch
6, 27: Chip Day
29: Report Cards
Important Reminders:
Friday-Library (return books)
Everyday- check and sign agendas
Friday- spelling tests
Friday- Bible Memory

Coming Up…
Parent-Teacher Interviews- Dec. 3 and 5

Class Website:
https://sca4a.weebly.com/


